McClellan Qil Corporation

January 9, 1980

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
011 Conservation Division

Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: MOC Mark Federal No. 1
Section 30-T15S-R30E (NE4SE%)
Chaves County, New Mexico
NM-10598

Attention: Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

Gentlemen:

This letter is to advise you that the captioned well is not producing
and it is our intention to plug and abandon this test as soon as we
are able to secure a pulling unit to accomplish same. At that time
we will file a Notice of Intention to Plug and Abandon.

We apologize for the delay in replying to your earlier request, but
we were endeavoring to determine the possible production capabilities
of this test prior to making a decision. '

Trust this will be sufficient reply to your request of January 8,
1980, concerning Form C104 and €129, but if not please call or write.

Very truly yours,

Jack L. McClellan
President
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